Summer term

Our New starters are now
well settled with the
Nursery routines.

We prepare to support
some children as they
begin their transition to
their New Schools for
September during July.

Morning session starts
8.45am

Afternoon session starts
12.30pm

Term Dates

End of year Friday 19" July
2024
Nursery will close to
children at 12.30pm.

School re-opens ~
Wednesday 4th September
2024 at 8.45am for
returning children
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Millerbeck Light Railway.

SBRIH We plan to take the children to
AR the Millerbeck Light Railway on
AN Tuesday 2 July and Thursday
WERIE 4" July. We will be travelling
I§ by coach from Millom to
Il Millerbeck which is near Newby
YMIE Bridge. There, we will have

some rides on the trains, meet
the Alpacas, have our lunch and

| aplay and an ice-cream.

GERIE DPlease read and return your
AVBIN child’s invite which will be in
; @it their book bag.

{fl v our child will be invited for 1
iff of these days only.

Il There will be no Nursery on 2"
Jil  or 4™ July if your child is not

invited to the trip that day.

dl Please speak with your child’s
. Key worker or the office if you

would like to support this trip we

[l have limited spaces.
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Transition to Millom Infants

Staff visits to Parkview
¢ Monday 1** July
s Friday 5™ July
Children to visit Millom Infant School
o Tuesday 9™ July am
o Thursday 11 pm

Transition to Haverigg School

Staff visits to Parkview

* Monday 1% July

e Wednesday 3" July
Children to visit Haverigg School

¢ Wednesday 10" 1pm- 2.15
Children who do not attend on this
afternoon are invited to meet us at

Haverigg at 1pm.

still changeable, we ask that
you continue to send your
child with a jacket.
Please name jackets, jumpers,
cardigans and hats so we can
help them find their right
owners!

On sunny days, please make
sure you put sun cream on
your child before they come to
nursery. If they are here all
day we will re-apply sun cream
at lunchtime.

Also, could you make sure your
child’s shoulders are covered
(no strappy tops) and that
they are wearing suitable
shoes for outdoors where we
have climbina abparatus.
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Transition to St James School

Staff visits to Parkview
¢ Monday 1* July
¢ Wednesday 3" July
Children to visit St. James School
« Monday 8th am
o Friday 12th pm

Spare Clothes

We would be grateful for
donations of socks and

joggers or leggings for our
spare clothes.

Thank you

Snack Money
Thank you to everyone who has
paid for their child’s snack.

If you have not yet paid for your
child’s snack please could you do
so as soon as possible.

We prefer on-line payments if
possible but will take cash if you
are unable to pay on-line.
Please use the following details:
Account Name: Parkview Nursery
School Sort Code: 09-01-56
Account Number: 74441303 and
use your child’s name as a
reference.

If you have any questions about
snack payments, dinner or session
payments please contact Mrs
Bradley in the office on 772840 or
admin@parkview-

nur.cumbria.sch.uk




